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Thursday 13th June 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Re: Year 5 & 6 Tennis 

We would like to invite you to attend the final week of Year 5 & 6 Tennis on Monday 17th June from 1.30pm. 

This will be held at Penzance Tennis Club, Trevean Gardens, Penzance TR18 4HE.  

If you are available, please come along to watch the matches and enjoy strawberries and cream – our very 

own mini Wimbledon!!  

We will be back in school before the end of the day so if you are unable to attend the children can be collected 

from school at 3.15pm. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Kathryn Carter 

Headteacher 
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